
GYMPIE SALVOS
07 March 2021

Sunday
09:30 All ages Worship

 
Thursday

08:15 Prayer Meeting
09:30 Home league - Card Making with Yvonne

18:30 Band Practice

This week We are urgently seeking a volunteer (Or maybe more) who
is available on Fridays morning between 07:30 and 08:30
to help with the serving of Breakfast to our community.
You won't be alone as Alan is here faithfully each Friday
but with the COVID requirements it is much easier with
two volunteers. If you are able to help each week or even
certain Fridays please see Lts. Zak or Dee

Urgent Volunteer Role

11 March - Leadership Team Meeting
13 March - Historical Society Meeting Via Zoom
14 March - Divisional Leaders Installation (Livestreamed)
21 March - Self Denial Alter Service
28 March - Palm Sunday
01 April - Maundy Thursday Prayer Retreat
02 April - Good Friday
04 April - Easter Sunday
10 April - Chaplaincy Fundraising River Walk

Coming Soon

Songs
Crown Him with many Crowns (SB358)
Lord, I lift your name on high (SB379)
This is the day (SB398)
10,000 Reasons

Sermon
We're all part of the story - Major Sharon Clanfield

Today

Living, Loving and Fighting to see our community Transformed by the Love of Jesus

42 Stumm Road, Southside, QLD 4570
Phone: 07 5482 1710

 

salvationarmy.org.au/gympie
Facebook: @GympieSalvos

Each week during the meeting we will hand out activities
for our younger members. This week we will be
encouraging them complete some activity sheets on
Nehemiah and use the Lego to build there own Wall of
Jerusalem. 

At the end of the meeting please remember to leave your
pencil case and Lego on your seat.

Kids Activities

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                 

Notes

It has been quite a couple of weeks for Dee and I. We have
all taken turns to be quite unwell and thankfully now are
on the way to full health again. Our reduced presence in
the Corps over the last week and bit had the potential to
cause a number of issues in our weekly program. However,
thanks to some amazing people in our Corps Family the
mission hasn't skipped a beat and every task was
completed. This is something to celebrate!!

Dee and I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone
who has gone the extra mile over the last week to ensure
the Corps continued to participate in the Mission of God.
The words of Paul in his letter to the Philippians have
resonated with us this week, "I thank my God when I think
of you (1:3)." May God continue to bless you as you serve
Him faithfully.

Thank You!


